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From: Lubozynski, Tom
To: Daniel, Christine; Scott, Joni; Kelley, Lisa; Prather, Jeff; 


Garfein, Vivian; 
cc: Lubozynski, Tom; 
Subject: RE: EO-56666, Sherry Hutchinson - regarding Vista Landfill
Date: Friday, December 02, 2011 10:23:36 AM


TO:  Joni Scott
 
Since the e-mail from Ms. Hutchinson does not have any question to answer, I will 
not be responding to her.
 
As of today, we have not received an application from Waste Management to 
change Vista Landfill from a Class III to a Class I landfill.  They have only 
approached the city of Apopka about the change.  Orange County is determining 
whether it has regulatory authority concerning the change in use.
 
Tom
 
F. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E.
Waste Program Administrator
407-897-4300
 
 
 


From: Daniel, Christine  
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 10:14 AM 
To: Lubozynski, Tom 
Subject: FW: EO-56666, Sherry Hutchinson
 
Tom, I’m forwarding the below email as an FYI. If you do respond to Sherry, can 
you cc Joni Scott and me?
 
Christine
 


From: Scott, Joni  
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 10:03 AM 
To: Daniel, Christine 
Cc: Kelley, Lisa 
Subject: FW: EO-56666, Sherry Hutchinson
 
Hi Christine,
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Since Lisa is out of the office, could you please route this referral to 
the appropriate staff for their handling?
 
Thanks and have a great weekend,
 
Joni Scott
Office of the Ombudsman and Public Services
 
 
From: Scott, Joni  
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 10:00 AM 
To: Kelley, Lisa 
Cc: Gaskin, Carla A.; Case, Kekai 
Subject: EO-56666, Sherry Hutchinson
 
Good morning Lisa,
 
I'm sending this as "Review and Reply at Your Discretion", so a 
response is not necessary unless staff feels the need to write one.  If a 
response is prepared, please ask staff to include me in the cc list.
 
Thanks,
 
Joni Scott
Office of the Ombudsman and Public Services
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: sherry hutchinson [mailto:sherrymottola@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 9:20 AM 
To: Office of Citizens Services 
Subject: Class 1 Dump Orange County
 
I'm sure you have heard about the plans to change the Vista Landfill 
from a Class 3 to a class 1 landfill.
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The residents of the City of Apopka are in an uproar about this as it 
has been proven time and time again that this would have a negative 
in pack on the community . It will effect the quality of the air so close 
to schools and homes, not to mention the effect on ground water that 
will effect our wells and the water fields that feed Disney.
 
Orange County already has a Class 1 dump that we are currently 
paying for, and if this private managed dump is allowed it would 
effect the financial stability of the Orange County Class 1 dump. 
 
Please join us and our county commissioner Fred Brummer to stop 
this proposal that will allow Waste Management to push this through 
with their power and top legal counsel. This is not about money but 
quality of life now and in the future for our children and 
grandchildren.
 
Please help in any way! Your support will strengthen our support.
 
Thank You,
Sherry Hutchinson
8061 Stone Road
Apopka, Fla 32703





